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SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY DEMOCRATIC PARTY SUPPORTS
BOYCOTT OF THE CHATEAU MARMONT

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

SAN BERNARDINO -- APRIL 4, 2022 -- The San Bernardino County Democratic Party resolved on
March 24, 2022 to endorse the hotel workers’ boycott of the Chateau Marmont in Los Angeles as
they fight to change the culture of their workplace and demand justice.

The endorsement states, “We stand together with them against the use of binding arbitration to
silence workers, and we support their call to end mistreatment and disrespect in the workplace.”

The San Bernardino County Democratic Party resolved unanimously to boycott the Chateau
Marmont until it rehires workers dismissed in March 2020 in accordance with their legal rights.

The text of the endorsement is attached. Additional information about the boycott can be found at
https://www.unitehere11.org/chateau-marmont.

The San Bernardino County Democratic Party meets on the 4th Thursday of each month (via Zoom
for the duration of the pandemic). To learn more about the Party and how you can participate, visit
our website at https://www.sanbernardinodemocrats.org.
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Organizational Endorsement for Chateau Marmont Boycott
BOYCOTT CHATEAU MARMONT

The San Bernardino County Democratic Party stands with the LA County Chateau Marmont
workers as they fight to change the culture of their workplace and as they demand justice. We
stand together with them against the use of binding arbitration to silence workers, and we
support their call to end mistreatment and disrespect in the workplace.

We endorse the boycott of the Chateau Marmont and pledge only to return to the Chateau
Marmont when the hotel has demonstrated a commitment to respecting its workers’ years of
service by rehiring them in accordance with their legal rights and to ensuring that all
workers–regardless of their race, sex, or background–feel treated with dignity and respect.
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